Belfast City Council

Report to: Town Planning Committee
Subject: Financial Estimates and District Rate 2013/14
Date: 17 January 2013

Reporting Officer: Petra Scarborough, Democratic Services Section

Contact Officer: Petra Scarborough, Democratic Services Section

Key Issues

The Departmental Estimates were considered by the Strategic Policy and Resources
Committee at its meeting on 11 January 2013.

Provision for expenditure by this Committee during the coming year is £10,000, this is the
same amount as last year.

Accordingly, a sum of £10,000 was established as the cash limit for the Committee by the
Strategic Policy and Resources Committee at its meeting on 11 January 2013.

Recommendations

Members are requested to agree the cash limit for the Town Planning Committee for 2013/14
in the sum of £10,000.




